
Oxford Campground Halloween Theme Weekend 
 
     As we close out another successful season, we look back at the new friends we've made, the 
friends that have  become family, the fun times and the quiet peaceful moments.   

     Our Halloween theme weekend was great 
with plenty of activities including a  rubber 
ducky hunt, trick or treating and a hayride with 
cider and doughnuts.  I would like to 
congratulate Paul and Holly Wilson as winners 
of the Best Decorated Lot as announced at the 
Monster Mash family dance.  
     The final event of the season was our Chili 
Cook-off and pot-luck dinner with a wonderful 
assortment of chilis, appetizers, side dishes 
and desserts. The winners of the cook-off are 
as follows: 
Lisa:  Best Spicy Chili 
Dave and Sharon: Best Bean Chili 
Vickie: Best No Bean Chili 
Shannelle: Best Wild game and Best overall. 
     I would like to thank all the volunteers that 

helped with several upgrades and projects this season. Our new campground office, electronic 
security gate system as well as our memorial area and walkway have really taken the campground 
to another level we all can be proud of.  
Brian Mathews 
 

   


